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Board Members
written by Lauri Moon | January 7, 2019
At its annual meeting in December, IMC bid farewell to three board members.

Pictured  l-r:  Dan  Manetta,  IMC
Executive  Director/CEO;  Terri  Fry;
Vince Matteo; Keith Atherholt,  IMC
Board Chairman & President, Lewis
Lumber Products, Inc.

Terri Fry
Dr. Vince Matteo, Williamsport/Lycoming Chamber of Commerce
Dr. Jeremy Frank, KCF Technologies, Inc.

Thank you for your dedicated service to IMC and the manufacturers of Central PA.
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